
  

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Beaconsfield Primary School community 

 

I hope you had the opportunity to touch base with your child’s 

classroom teacher over the last week. Strong partnerships 

between home and school is the foundation to a successful 

education journey for our students. Remember, if you couldn’t 

make the information sessions, you are more than welcome to 

make a meeting time with the teacher. Thank you to those who 

were able to attend. 

 

We have a number of parent information sessions coming up. 

Carolyn Park, our literacy coordinator, will be running workshops 

on reading, designed to provide information to assist parents to 

support reading at home. Chris John will run a NAPLAN 

information session for Year 3 and 5 parents, and Kerry Kelton, our 

learning support coordinator, will provide information for parents 

whose children are involved in an intervention program. Please 

see below for session times, but note that if the times are not 

convenient for you, you can make an appointment to speak with 

staff at a more suitable time. All information provided in the 

sessions will go up on CONNECT.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

22 February – Year 3-6 

Swimming starts 

 

26 February – Room 18 

assembly 

 

25 February – Fremantle 

College Band Solar Stage 

event 

 

4 March – Kindy parents and 

carers reading session 

 

5 March - Kindy parents and 

carers reading session 
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All sessions 

2:15pm in the 

staff room 
Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

WEEK 5 

 

 Kindy 

parents and 

carers 

reading 

session 

Kindy 

parents and 

carers 

reading 

session 

WEEK 6 

Intervention 

and 

support 

program 

information 

Pre-primary 

parents and 

carers 

reading 

session 

Year 1 

parents and 

carers 

reading 

session 

WEEK 7 

 NAPLAN 

information 

session for 

Year 3 and 

5 parents 

 

 

We are looking for parent representatives 

for the School Board. As mentioned last 

year, Jane Ewers-Verge resigned her 

position due to work commitments. At the 

end of 2020, Kieran Bell’s tenure also 

ended. Once again, we thank them both 

for their support of the school and for 

providing their time, experience and 

knowledge. We have two vacant parent 

representative positions. If you would like 

to nominate yourself, you are welcome to 

fill out a nomination form, available at the 

front office, or attached to this CONNECT 

notice. The Board’s role is to represent the 

whole school community in setting the 

school’s direction and priorities, and 

assessing the school’s performance. It 

plays an important role in contributing to 

good school governance so that resources 

are used efficiently and community 

expectations and the school’s priorities 

reflect the needs of students. Should you 

wish to know more about what the board 

does and the role parent representatives 

play, please feel free to get into contact 

with me. Nominations must be received by 

4:30pm, Monday 8 March. 

 

 

It may only be the end of Week 3, but the 

P&C have hit the ground running. We were 

really excited to receive the preliminary 

plans for the playground, which will form 

the basis of the P&C fundraising 

expenditure. If you would like further 

information, please get in touch with the 

P&C. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday our students were 

entertained by Cristy Burne, who is a 

children’s author. Through her books, 

Cristy aims to inspire kids and help them 

to develop their resilience, creativity and 

curiosity. Most of her books have science 

and sustainability themes that resonate 

with what students are currently learning. 

Cristy’s sessions were booked out at Paper 

Bird bookstore, so we were very lucky that 

she gave her time to our school. Should 

your child wish to buy any of the books, if 

you order from Paper Bird, they will donate 

10% of the purchase back to our school. 

Please see the information sheet included 

on CONNECT with the newsletter. 
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Thank you for the wonderful support you 

have shown in making the first two weeks 

back such as success. Have a great 

weekend. 

 

Kirsten Dicker 

Principal 
 

2021 Stem Studio 

 

Congratulations to our successful 

applicants to the 2021 STEM Studio! 

We look forward to working with these 

students to learn, build and discover. 

Watch this space for exciting entries into 

interschool, state and national 

competitions! 

 

 Zara Walsh 

 Levi Stanbridge 

 Abby Bostwick 

 Jack Robinson 

 Daniel Hew 

 Zach Bassari 

 Maddy Oldmeadow 

 Sophie Brazier 

 Darcey Kruger 

 Amelie Krueger 

 Amber Hautemont 

 Alex Lefroy 

 Austin Francis 

 Logan Fraser 

 Bodhi Rogers 

 Georgia Merry 

 Ned Hammond  

 
 

News from Room 17 

 

Last week Room 17 welcomed 16 IEC 

(Intensive English Centre) students from a 

range of different backgrounds including 

Chinese, Russian, Indian, Pakistan, 

Indonesian, Saudi and Portuguese.  We 

got to know each other by asking 

questions, listening carefully, and 

responding using full sentence 

structures.  

 

 
 
 

Year 1’s Monster Artwork 
 

Year 1 have 

been really 

busy to start 

this year. We 

have been 

decorating 

our classroom 

with some 

fantastic 

artwork. After reading stories about 

monsters, we created our own with Miss 

Park and painted them with edicol dye. Mr 

Oakley then helped us write a descriptive 

sentence and they are now hanging up in 

Room 7. We also created our own self-

portraits to hang on the wall. Using our 

whole body listening to follow Mr Oakley's 

instructions, we used pencils and mirrors 

to draw our faces and then decorated 

them with oil pastels.  
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